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11 - 17 Khartoum Road M-Park ‘Building A’ Construction Works 

Tower Crane Erection 
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Please be advised that Taylor Construction Group / Resolution Rigging Services will be 
erecting the project tower crane on Tuesday 25th January 2022. Works are scheduled to 
commence at 04:00am and will be complete by 21:00pm. 
 
The sequence of events will be as follows: 
 

 Traffic control will be established on Khartoum Road. Both lanes of traffic remain open 
but the southern footpath adjacent to site will be closed. 

 Two bus stops (westbound and eastbound) will be closed, and pedestrians will be 
directed to alternative bus stop locations. 

 Once traffic control is established a mobile crane will be setup within the westbound 
lane and footpath of Khartoum Road.  

 Once the mobile crane is setup, all tower crane sections will be progressively lifted 
from the westbound lane of Khartoum Road under strict supervision of Taylor 
Construction Group and Resolution Rigging Services.  

 Once all lifting operations have been carried out all traffic control measures will be 
removed and the pedestrian footpath and bus stops will be reopened. 

 
All activities have been agreed with City of Ryde Council.  
 
  
If you have any questions please contact me on the number below. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ian Short 

Project Manager  

0403 504 197 

ians@taylorau.com.au  

 


